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Key, Lori

From: James Hrabak 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:26 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public comment for the 5/18/21 meeting

To all the Board of Supervisors in Ventura County; I would ask you to remember who you work for. It 
is the people of Ventura County and I do not give you authorization to approve a “vaccine passport.” 
Nor do I support you or any other governing body to incite, coerce, bully or encourage businesses to 
enact a vaccine passport system by encouraging them with financial aid or threatening them with 
extortion. Please consider this as you meet on Tuesday.  
Respectfully, 
James and Renee Hrabak 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


